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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS. NEW MEXICO

May 22, 1958

R, D. Collier
Box 798
Artesia, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Collier:
Please refer to my letter of January 7, 1998
on your Gulf State No. 2-N, Section 20, T-15-S, R-
31-E which directed that certain work be performed.
To this date no reply has been received.

Yours very truly,

OIl. CONSERVATICN COMMISSION

R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager
RFM/mc
¢c-0CC, Santa Fe



